Shalfleet Village Hall Maintenance Report. for meeting on 6th May 2022.

Repairs.

The four watercolour pictures have been reframed and remounted due to severe dilapidation over the years. It is very pleasing that they are now looking good. We need to discuss whether we take this opportunity to hang them in a different orientation within the hall.

Improvements.

12 new replacement tea towels have been purchased to replace the tired mixed selection. Two flooring mats have been purchased for the two marquees, this will enhance and upgrade our marquee hiring.

A floor standing lamp has been donated to assist the choir when rehearsing in the hall on Friday afternoons. This appears to be sufficient, so an upgrade to the current wall lights is now optional. Retro fitting the wall lights with LED lamps is possible and would improve light levels and reduce the annual electricity bill but would take a few years to recoup the cost.

Other.

I have been approached by Sheila Farrow who would like to sponsor an extra bench in memory of her late husband.

Michael 2nd May 2022